
COVID-19 OPERATIONS UPDATE 

6/9/2020 

 

Currently, all Potter County Conservation District staff are in the 

office, which is open 8 AM – 4:30 PM to the public without need 

for an appointment.  

 

While Potter County is in the Green Phase for COVID-19 

prevention, we do strongly recommend wearing a mask and 

visiting our building individually or in small groups, if possible. 

We are taking our own in-office, minor precautions at this time to 

keep the spread of the virus at bay. 

 

The District’s in-depth pandemic protocol is also available for 

more information on our website. 

 

Thank you! 


